November 23, 2004
Zoning Commission

Members Present:
John, Bill, Steve, Carlos and Renee
The minutes from October 2004 were read and approved, by motion of John and second of John.

The members addressed public questioning and misconceptions regarding the previously proposed zoning amendment.  The issue of the mailings regarding the public referendum concerning the zoning amendment was addressed and the fact that neither the majority of the Commission nor the Secretary received any of the mailings in question.  Both Steve and Bill had received several of the mailings in question.  
The effect of the failure on farms wishing to receive State funding for farmland preservation was discussed.  

John asked the members to consider a letter being sent to residents from the Commission to clarify the misunderstandings created by the mailings of those opposed to the previously proposed zoning amendment.

Revised Article XIV regarding Adult Entertainment will be the next Article proposed for adoption as it was already reviewed by the Zoning Commission and is ready to be submitted.  Article 401.0 (E)(1-5) will need to be red-lined as removed due to the creation of the new article to deal with adult entertainment.  401.0 (F)(1-2) will also need to be deleted.  Article 402.1 (G) shall add the language “One” to single family dwelling…
Due to members’ holiday schedules, there will be no regular meeting on the fourth Tuesday in December but may instead be conducted on December 14 at 7:00 to address any proposed changes from County prior to initiating its amendment.

The newly transmitted Model Plan for November 2004 was briefly reviewed to note which articles have additional changes.  The Model Plan will be sent out for printing.
Motion to adjourn by John. Seconded by Bill.
